
BOARD OF HEALTH 
APRIL 9, 2020 

 
On Thursday, April 9, 2020 the regularly scheduled meeting of the Holland Township Board of Health 
was cancelled. 
Due to the Covid-19 virus, Mayor Bush is cancelling all Boards and Commissions meetings until further 
notice. 
 
Pearl Hammerstone, 
Secretary 

 


